Both the Company and the Guild value the experience of working with interns and mentoring potential future colleagues. Both the Guild and Company agree that interns are not meant to displace or replace existing staff positions and internships are to be of a limited duration.
The Company agrees that it will provide to the Guild, upon the Guild’s request, the following information about interns: name, department in which they are working, duties, duration of internship, and compensation and/or credit. 

